



OF THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR!

WHO? WHEN? WHERE?

EVERYONE IS
WELCOME
PARENTS
TEACHERS & STAFF
FAMILY
FRIENDS
COMMUNITY

TUESDAY
NOVEMBER 14th
6:30 PM

GRACE BLDG.

12325 E. Grace Ave.

Spokane Valley

WHY?



PTO meetings are a great opportunity to meet other parents.



You can learn how to volunteer your time to positively impact the learning experience of all students at our school.



You can learn how your child and our school will benefit from the work of the PTO.



 $\stackrel{ullet}{\smile}$ Find out what the PTO has planned and share your ideas.

(THINK PLAYGROUND FOR OUR KIDS!)

We hope to see you there!